
Thanks again for volunteering to help with the Cook’s Children’s Hospital 
Party.  We need to be in the atrium at 10:00 am.  Please wear your red 
Cowtown shirt or another red shirt and bring a Santa cap to wear as well, if 
you have one.  If you cannot attend, please let me know.  See you 
Tuesday. 
 
Debbie 
 

Hi Debbie, 
Please have the volunteers here by 10am to help set up.  I have attached a 
map of our campus.  Please park in the Seventh Avenue garage.  When 
you come into the hospital, there is an information desk on your right.  You 
may ask there for them to point you to the atrium. We will meet you there. 
 
Thank you again! 
Audra 
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